
From: van Holst, Michael  
Sent: Monday, February 04, 2019 8:38 AM 
To: CWC <cwc@london.ca> 
Cc: Holder, Ed <edholder@london.ca>; Meagher, Michael <mmeagher@london.ca>; Lewis, Shawn 
<slewis@london.ca>; Peloza, Elizabeth <epeloza@london.ca>; Lehman, Steve <slehman@london.ca>; 
Squire, Phil <psquire@london.ca> 
Subject: Added CWC Motion - London Hydro Invitation 

 
Dear Chair and fellow CWC members, 

 
On October 16th of 2018, city council passed the following motion. 

 

That London Hydro be requested to provide to the shareholder, London City Council, a breakdown of the 
estimated costs London Hydro will absorb for the work required to be undertaken for the bus rapid transit 

project; and further, if those costs will impact London Hydro ratepayers.   
 

I therefore move that: 

 
That the CEO of London Hydro be invited to the March 4th meeting of the SPPC to provide the 

information requested by Council on October 16th 2018.  It being noted that the estimates will be based 
on a BRT plan that has not yet been finalized. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Michael van Holst 
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